
 

NOTE:   

New Mexico law, Use of a Breastpump in the Workplace (2007), requires employers to “…provide flexible 

break time, and a clean, private space, not a bathroom, in order to foster the ability of a nursing mother 

who is an employee to use a breast pump in the workplace.”  This bill is found at 

http://www.breastfeedingnewmexico.org/supportive-communities/breastfeeding-and-law.   

 


